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Department of Urban Development
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CITY OF PORTLAND

Ms. Jennifer Dervis,

2 Arlington St.

Cambridge, Ma. 02140

Re: 66 Kellogg St. CBL# 013-D-001

      Portland, ME.

Dear Ms. Dervis,

As the listed owner of the above referenced property, I am advising you that said property has been in violation of Sect. 12.21 of the Municipal Code on 6/7/01, 6/8/01 and 6/11/01. (Waste Placement for collection;) Collection day for the above location is Wednesday of each week.


You are hereby notified that any future violation of the Code will be referred to the City of Portland Corporation Council for appropriate legal action and possible Civil penalties and/or special Collection Fees as provided under Sections 12-27 and 12-28 of the Code.


Also, our records indicate that as a property owner, you are in Violation of Article VI Sections 6-15 & 6-152 (Disclosure of building ownership)


Compliance with Article VI may be complied with by telephone if that is more convenient for you.


If you wish to discuss these matters further please feel free to contact me at 207-874-8708.

Sincerely, 

Kevin W. Carroll
Code Enforcement Officer

389 Congress St  Portland, Maine 04101 (207) 874-8700  FAX  874-8716 TTY 874-8936


